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Dear Patrick Weir MP,

Please find below my submission to the Queensland Parliament Agriculture and Environment Committee
 inquiry into the Vegetation Management (Reinstatement) and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 

--------------------------------------

Dear Chair and Committee Members, and my local MP.

I am writing in support of the Vegetation Management (Reinstatement) and Other Legislation Amendment Bill
 (VMROLA Bill) currently under consideration by the committee.

The WWF have provided a number of excellent reasons for supporting the amendment Bill and I won't repeat
 them here. I strongly believe that we are custodians of the land and it is our responsibility to protect it for future
 generations, rather than to ruin it for short-term monetary gain. Please beware the hypocritical arguments of
 those who will benefit financially from a rejection of the Bill.

Regards,

Jackie Lee

Gowrie Junction Q 4352

___________________________
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